
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TRUST TURNS TEN 
 
 

The Middleton Trust would like to invite you to an informal event 
celebrating a decade of supporting Cromarty’s young people. 

 
 

All are welcome to come along and enjoy a complimentary beverage,  
see and hear about the activities of the Middleton Trust, and  

how it has made a difference to young lives in the community. 
 

 
 Welcome from Trustees 

 Chance to chat with beneficiary groups 
 Enjoy some light entertainment from some Cromarty young ones 

 Luxury Hamper Draw 
 
 

Please join us  
on Wednesday 19th April from 5.30pm – 7pm in the Victoria Hall 

 

The Middleton Trust is Registered Charity SCO43079 
 


